
If you are having difficulties loading the ASC Public WEB pages, it may be due to your 
browser being out of date or a legacy build.   

Effective 1 MAY 2025, the ASC Public WEB no longer supports these out-of-date legacy 
systems.  Some content may fail to load properly in these browsers.   

Ensure that your browser is up to date, and that you are using a browser that is still 
supported.  Typical browsers used include: 

• Google Chrome (version 136 or later) 
• Microsoft Edge (version 134 or later) 
• Mozilla Firefox (version 138 or later) 
• Opera (version 118 or later) 
• Apple Safari (version 18.4 or later) 

Note, that the U.S. Army does not endorse any specific web browser to view this website.  
The list above is provided as an example of common browsers.  The versions described 
here relate to the current version as of the date where this policy went into effect.  It does 
not necessarily reflect the minimum version required. 

If you continue to have problems viewing content, please contact the Office of Public 
Affairs at usarmy.ria.asc.list.pa@army.mil.  
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